From: H K Pyles [mailto:hkpyles@dccnet.com] Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2009 8:08 PM

To: Ingram, Penny (UTC)

Cc: publicworks@co.whatcom.wa.us; jhutchin@co.whatcom.wa.us; mark.robbins@prodigy.net

Subject: APLLICATIONS FOR G CERTIFICATE FOR POINT ROBERTS

@Point Roberts 2 XII 09

Penny Ingrahm, WUTC Jon Hutchings, Whatcom County Public Works P O Box 47250 Suite 210, 322 North Commercial Street

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 Bellingham, WA 98225

Dear Ms. Ingrahm & Mr. Hutchings:

You both have received considerable correspondence from me over the years on the subject of how solid waste and recyclables should be handled on Point Roberts. I will not rewrite the messages here.

I have written in favor of both of the applicants you are now considering, when there was no competition for the G certificate. On the face of it, both parties have the business and practical experience to handle the solid waste here on the Point, given the right circumstances.

On balance, I favor Point Recycling and Refuse, mainly because of that company's proven quality staff.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Hamilton K."Knick" Pyles hkpyles@dccnet.com 360 945 1540 P O Box 2245 Point Roberts, WA 98281